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OH5 Eye Care Fund Advisory Committee 

November 2020 

Governor Jason Gray, 

 

The OH5 Eye Care Fund has received one request for assistance with a 

surgery since FYE 6/30/2020.  I sent the requestor an application to be 

completed and am currently awaiting the return of the completed form. 

 

PCC Ben Cosgray 

jcosgray@gmail.com 

C: 614-595-6216 
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